
Update 10 - Impact of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake which occurred on January 1, 2024 

 

February 5, 2024 

Sanken Electric Co., Ltd. 

 

We would like to express our sincere condolences to those who suffered this earthquake 

and other impacts which were caused by the earthquake. 

 

We would like to inform you of the 10th report regarding the impact of the earthquake 

centered in the Noto region of Ishikawa Prefecture (Noto Peninsula Earthquake) which 

occurred on January 1 (Monday), 2024. 

 

Resumption of Production at Shika plant 

We are accelerating the confirmation process of each production facility at Shika 

plant after the restoration of power supply, and we plan to resume some production 

processes in mid-February. 

 

 

 

We have already resumed production at Horimatsu and Noto plants, and now we expect 

to resume production at Shika plant as well. We will continue to work on the restoration 

activities at all three Ishikawa Sanken plants. 


